
October 16, 2024 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject:  Waste Management–South Sound and Waste Management - Seattle, divisions of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (G-237); 
Tariff # 24 

Enclosed are revised pages 2, 24 to the above referenced tariff. The purpose of these revisions is to standardize yard waste service offerings 
across King County between our two tariffed areas that provide service to King County customers. We are seeking to offer yard debris service 
year-round in this tariff, which is currently the case in our North Sound and Marysville tariff that provides service to North King County. We currently 
provide service to 11,200 customers with yard debris service within this area on a subscription basis.  

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 956-8594. 

Very truly yours,  

Evan Burmester 
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Jason Shea, Waste Management 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
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